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email: classicalpinetour@gmail.com                           
NEWSLETTER #3

8th February 2018

Dear fellow entrants in The Classic Alpine Tour 2018.

Once again many thanks for you all for taking the decision to enter The CAT.

We have now finalised the entry list with over 40 fantastic cars. Lots of variety and colour and lots of engineering and design excellence. The uptake has been far greater than we expected in our first year and is at the levels we envisaged we would achieve after a few editions of The CAT. So once again thanks to you all and we are sure we will all contribute to make the event an automotive and social experience we wont forget.
FRIDAY 23rd March.

Most have confirmed they will attend the cocktail party on the Friday night - wine and cheese - the venue of which will be advised closer to the time. This will start at 5pm for documentation and 6ish for cocktails going through to 8pm. We will have a introduction and explanation here of some of the finer points which will mainly focus on stating the obvious. 
Please bring your entered car as there will be photo opportunities here.
SATURDAY 24th March.

The day commences at the same venue as the cocktail party. If you haven't done documentation please arrive a shade earlier after 8:30am. The main gathering is at 9:00am with the off at 10:00am. This is the day when after the tour the "Display de Elegance" takes place on the Queenstown waterfront. We are due at the restaurant that we have exclusive use of at 7pm.

Both Saturday and Sunday are organised and to keep you in suspense with an element of surprise all will be revealed on the Friday night.
SUNDAY 25th March.

More about that later as well, however there is planned a special lunch including a prize-giving - be careful as you may end up winning a prize. You will be encouraged to dob a fellow entrant in if you have observed some bizarre happenings. The CAT will be winding up later in the afternoon.  

That is all for the time being as we don't want to let The CAT out of the bag too much at this early stage.
Roll on the 23rd.

Paul & Jeff
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